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Theft From Minneapolis St. Paul Ticket Office 
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August 17, 2010 

 
A source reported that an Amtrak ticket agent may be stealing cash from within the Minneapolis 
St. Paul ticket office.  Agents substantiated this allegation through review of documents and 
interviews.  The ticket agent admitted to stealing over $30,000 in Amtrak revenue and resigned 
from the ticket agent position 
 
 


